











Headteacher: Mrs Bridges

22 September 2020

Review of Safety Measures

Dear parents / carers,

We have taken the decision to further review our Risk Assessments in school to ensure that staff, pupils and parents are kept as safe as possible. Teachers are being approached by a small majority of parents either before or after school where the social distancing measures are not being adhered to.

Although masks are not mandatory at primary schools, we have therefore **asked** all school staff to wear a facemask during drop off and pick up times. As a further measure we would request all parents/adults (unless exempt) to wear a mask when waiting outside the school gates.

Parents are still able to speak to teachers at pick up but we politely ask that you wait to one side until all children have been safely dismissed and that social distancing measures are maintained.

Thank you to all our parents and carers in advance for helping us to keep you and your children safe.

Yours sincerely,

Sue Bridges Headteacher





